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Peab builds new highway in Skåne  
 

Peab has been commissioned to build a new stretch of 

E22 between Sätaröd and Vä in the middle of Skåne.  

The customer is the Swedish Transport Administration 

and the contract is worth SEK 629 million.  

 

The contract entails building around 16 kilometers new 

highway. The project includes rerouting and new 

construction of private and public roads that intersect the 

highway as well as 26 new bridges. This is a turnkey 

contract and starts in January 2018. 

  

The project will be order registered in the first quarter of 

2018. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Göran Wiking, Region Manager Peab, cell: +46 733 37 47 

48 

Kajsa Jacobsson, Press Officer Peab, cell: +46 725 33 34 84  
 
 

Peab is one of the leading Nordic construction and civil engineering companies 

with about 15,000 employees and net sales of SEK 49 billion. The Group has 

strategically located offices in Sweden, Norway and Finland. The Peab’s registered 

office is located in Förslöv on Cap Bjäre in south of Sweden. The Peab share is listed 

on Nasdaq Stockholm. 

 
 


